
  a 2734 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold as in {a} glass.[ql

  a- 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596 and 153;
to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to the
blush: -- confound, dishonour, (be {a-}, make a-)shame(-d).[ql

  a-)shame 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596
and 153; to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to
the blush: -- confound, dishonour, (be a-, make {a-)shame}(-d).
[ql

  a-)sleep 2518 # katheudo {kath-yoo'-do}; from 2596 and heudo
(to sleep); to lie down to rest, i.e. (by implication) to fall
asleep (literally or figuratively): -- (be {a-)sleep}.[ql

  abide 2650 # katameno {kat-am-en'-o}; from 2596 and 3306; to
stay fully, i.e. reside: -- {abide}.[ql

  abolish 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- {abolish}, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  about 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- {about}, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  abundance 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- {abundance},
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  abuse 2710 # katachraomai {kat-akh-rah'-om-ahee}; from 2596
and 5530; to overuse, i.e. misuse: -- {abuse}.[ql

  ac-)count 2661 # kataxioo {kat-ax-ee-o'-o}; from 2596 and 515;
to deem entirely deserving: -- ({ac-)count} worthy.[ql

  according 2526 # katho (kath-o'); from 2596 and 3739;
according to which thing, i.e. precisely as, in proportion as: --
 {according} to that, (inasmuch) as.[ql

  according 2530 # kathoti {kath-ot'-ee}; from 2596; and 3739
and 5100; according to which certain thing, i.e. as far (or
inasmuch) as: -- ({according}, forasmuch) as, because (that).[ql
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  according 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just
(or inasmuch) as, that: -- according to, ({according}, even) as,
how, when.[ql

  according 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just
(or inasmuch) as, that: -- {according} to, (according, even) as,
how, when.[ql

  according 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, {according} as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  accuser 2725 # kategoros {kat-ay'-gor-os}; from 2596 and 58;
against one in the assembly, i.e. a complaintant at law;
specially, Satan: -- {accuser}.[ql

  after 2517 # kathexes {kath-ex-ace'}; from 2596 and 1836;
thereafter, i.e. consecutively; as a noun (by ellipsis of noun)
a subsequent person or time: -- {after}(-ward), by (in) order.[ql

  after 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, {after} the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  after 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
{after}, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  after 2614 # katadioko {kat-ad-ee-o'-ko}; from 2596 and 1377;
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to hunt down, i.e. search for: -- follow {after}.[ql

  after 2628 # katakoloutheo {kat-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 2596
and 190; to accompany closely: -- follow ({after}).[ql

  against 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over {against}, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  against 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, {against}, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  against 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
glory, rejoice {against}.[ql

  against 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast
({against}), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  against 2649 # katamartureo {kat-am-ar-too-reh'-o}; from 2596
and 3140; to testify against: -- witness {against}.[ql

  against 2691 # katastreniao {kat-as-tray-nee-ah'-o}; from 2596
and 4763; to become voluptuous against: -- begin to wax wanton
{against}.[ql

  against 2713 # katenanti {kat-en'-an-tee}; from 2596 and 1725;
directly opposite: -- before, over {against}.[ql ***. katenegko.
See 2702.[ql

  against 2721 # katephistemi {kat-ef-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596
and 2186; to stand over against, i.e. rush upon (assault): --
make insurrection {against}.[ql

  against 2729 # katischuo {kat-is-khoo'-o}; from 2596 and 2480;
to overpower: -- prevail ({against}).[ql

  all 2527 # katholou {kath-ol'-oo}; from 2596 and 3650; on the
whole, i.e. entirely: -- at {all}.[ql
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  alone 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X {alone}, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  alone 2651 # katamonas {kat-am-on'-as}; from 2596 and
accusative case plural feminine of 3441 (with 5561 implied);
according to sole places, i.e. (adverbially) separately: --
{alone}.[ql

  among 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, {among}, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  and 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, {and}, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  any 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by {any} means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
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every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  apart 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X {apart},
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  appease 2687 # katastello {kat-as-tel'-lo}; from 2596 and 4724;
 to put down, i.e. quell: -- {appease}, quiet.[ql

  appoint 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and
2476; to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to
designate, constitute, convoy: -- {appoint}, be, conduct, make,
ordain, set.[ql

  apprehend 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and
2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- {apprehend}, attain, come upon, comprehend,
find, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  arm 2528 # kathoplizo {kath-op-lid'-zo}; from 2596; and 3695;
to equip fully with armor: -- {arm}.[ql

  arrive 2668 # katapleo {kat-ap-leh'-o}; from 2596 and 4126; to
sail down upon a place, i.e. to land at: -- {arrive}.[ql

  as 2505 # katha {kath-ah'}; from 2596 and the neuter plural of
3739; according to which things, i.e. just as: -- {as}.[ql

  as 2526 # katho (kath-o'); from 2596 and 3739; according to
which thing, i.e. precisely as, in proportion as: -- according
to that, (inasmuch) {as}.[ql

  as 2530 # kathoti {kath-ot'-ee}; from 2596; and 3739 and 5100;
according to which certain thing, i.e. as far (or inasmuch) as: -
- (according, forasmuch) {as}, because (that).[ql

  as 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just (or
inasmuch) as, that: -- according to, (according, even) {as}, how,
 when.[ql

  as 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) {as} (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
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every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  as 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according {as} (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  as 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold {as} in a glass.[ql

  aside 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X {aside},
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  at 2527 # katholou {kath-ol'-oo}; from 2596 and 3650; on the
whole, i.e. entirely: -- {at} all.[ql

  at 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
{at}, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  at 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749; to
lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to recline
at a meal: -- keep, lie, sit {at} meat (down).[ql

  at 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit down ({at} meat).[ql

Page 6

12/9/2021



  attain 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and
2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, {attain}, come upon, comprehend,
find, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  attain 2658 # katantao {kat-an-tah'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 473; to meet against, i.e. arrive at (literally or
figuratively): -- {attain}, come.[ql

  authority 2715 # katexousiazo {kat-ex-oo-see-ad'-zo}; from
2596 and 1850; to have (wield) full privilege over: -- exercise
{authority}.[ql

  away 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish {away}, make void.[ql

  away 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put {away} (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  away 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do {away}, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  backbiter 2637 # katalalos {kat-al'-al-os}; from 2596 and the
base of 2980; talkative against, i.e. a slanderer: --
{backbiter}.[ql

  be 2518 # katheudo {kath-yoo'-do}; from 2596 and heudo (to
sleep); to lie down to rest, i.e. (by implication) to fall
asleep (literally or figuratively): -- ({be} a-)sleep.[ql

  be 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and 2476;
to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to designate,
constitute, convoy: -- appoint, {be}, conduct, make, ordain, set.
[ql

  be 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596 and 153;
to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to the
blush: -- confound, dishonour, ({be} a-, make a-)shame(-d).[ql

  be 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion over (lordship), {be} lord over, overcome.[ql

  be 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  be 2655 # katanarkao {kat-an-ar-kah'-o}; from 2596 and narkao
(to be numb); to grow utterly torpid, i.e. (by implication)
slothful (figuratively, expensive): -- {be} burdensome
(chargeable).[ql

  because 2530 # kathoti {kath-ot'-ee}; from 2596; and 3739 and
5100; according to which certain thing, i.e. as far (or
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inasmuch) as: -- (according, forasmuch) as, {because} (that).[ql

  beckon 2656 # kataneuo {kat-an-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and 3506; to
nod down (towards), i.e. (by analogy) to make signs to: --
{beckon}.[ql

  beckon 2678 # kataseio {kat-as-i'-o}; from 2596 and 4579; to
sway downward, i.e. make a signal: -- {beckon}.[ql

  become 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, {become}
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  before 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, {before}, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  before 2713 # katenanti {kat-en'-an-tee}; from 2596 and 1725;
directly opposite: -- {before}, over against.[ql ***. katenegko.
See 2702.[ql

  before 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and
1799; directly in front of: -- {before} (the presence of), in
the sight of.[ql

  begin 2691 # katastreniao {kat-as-tray-nee-ah'-o}; from 2596
and 4763; to become voluptuous against: -- {begin} to wax wanton
against.[ql

  beguile 2603 # katabrabeuo {kat-ab-rab-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
1018 (in its original sense); to award the price against, i.e.
(figuratively) to defraud (of salvation): -- {beguile} of reward.
[ql

  behold 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- {behold}, consider, discover, perceive.[ql

  behold 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare
2072]; to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): -
- {behold} as in a glass.[ql

  beneath 2736 # kato {kat'-o}; also (compare) katotero {kat-o-
ter'-o}; [compare 2737]; adverb from 2596; downwards: --
{beneath}, bottom, down, under.[ql

  beyond 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
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at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, {beyond} (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  beyond 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, {beyond}, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  beyond 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, {beyond} (out
of) measure.[ql

  bind 2611 # katadeo {kat-ad-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 1210; to tie
down, i.e. bandage (a wound): -- {bind} up.[ql

  blame 2607 # kataginosko {kat-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 2596 and
1097; to note against, i.e. find fault with: -- {blame}, condemn.
[ql

  boast 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- {boast}
(against), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  bondage 2615 # katadouloo {kat-ad-oo-lo'-o}; from 2596 and
1402; to enslave utterly: -- bring into {bondage}.[ql

  bottom 2736 # kato {kat'-o}; also (compare) katotero {kat-o-
ter'-o}; [compare 2737]; adverb from 2596; downwards: -- beneath,
 {bottom}, down, under.[ql

  break 2608 # katagnumi {kat-ag'-noo-mee}; from 2596 and the
base of 4486; to rend in pieces, i.e. crack apart: -- {break}.[ql

  break 2622 # kataklao {kat-ak-lah'-o}; from 2596 and 2806; to
break down, i.e. divide: -- {break}.[ql

  bring 2601 # katabibazo {kat-ab-ib-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of the base of 939; to cause to go down, i.e.
precipitate: -- {bring} (thrust) down.[ql

  bring 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead
down; specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring (down, forth),
({bring} to) land, touch.[ql

  bring 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead
down; specially, to moor a vessel: -- {bring} (down, forth),
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(bring to) land, touch.[ql

  bring 2615 # katadouloo {kat-ad-oo-lo'-o}; from 2596 and 1402;
to enslave utterly: -- {bring} into bondage.[ql

  bring 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, {bring} (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  build 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by external
equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal fitness); by
implication, to construct, create: -- {build}, make, ordain,
prepare.[ql

  burden 2599 # katabareo {kat-ab-ar-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 916;
to impose upon: -- {burden}.[ql

  burdensome 2655 # katanarkao {kat-an-ar-kah'-o}; from 2596 and
narkao (to be numb); to grow utterly torpid, i.e. (by
implication) slothful (figuratively, expensive): -- be
{burdensome} (chargeable).[ql

  burn 2618 # katakaio {kat-ak-ah'-ee-o}; from 2596 and 2545; to
burn down (to the ground), i.e. consume wholly: -- {burn} (up,
utterly).[ql

  by 1527 # heis kath> heis {hice kath hice}; from 1520 repeated
with 2596 inserted; severally: -- one {by} one.[ql

  by 2517 # kathexes {kath-ex-ace'}; from 2596 and 1836;
thereafter, i.e. consecutively; as a noun (by ellipsis of noun)
a subsequent person or time: -- after(-ward), {by} (in) order.[ql

  by 2521 # kathemai {kath'-ay-mahee}; from 2596; and hemai (to
sit; akin to the base of 1476); to sit down; figuratively, to
remain, reside: -- dwell, sit ({by}, down).[ql

  by 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
{by} any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  by 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, {by}, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
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by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  by 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from 2596
and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a giver
of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an estate: --
 divide {by} lot.[ql

  canker 2728 # katioo {kat-ee-o'-o}; from 2596 and a derivative
of 2447; to rust down, i.e. corrode: -- {canker}.[ql

  cast 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- {cast} (pull, put, take) down,
destroy.[ql

  cast 2598 # kataballo {kat-ab-al'-lo}; from 2596 and 906; to
throw down: -- {cast} down, lay.[ql

  cast 2630 # katakremnizo {kat-ak-rame-nid'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 2911; to precipitate down: -- {cast} down
headlong.[ql

  cause 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596
and 2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to
finish, fashion: -- {cause}, to (deed), perform, work (out).[ql

  cease 2664 # katapauo {kat-ap-ow'-o}; from 2596 and 3973; to
settle down, i.e. (literally) to colonize, or (figuratively) to
(cause to) desist: -- {cease}, (give) rest(-rain).[ql

  cease 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, {cease}, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  charge 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the {charge} of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  chargeable 2655 # katanarkao {kat-an-ar-kah'-o}; from 2596 and
narkao (to be numb); to grow utterly torpid, i.e. (by
implication) slothful (figuratively, expensive): -- be
burdensome ({chargeable}).[ql

  charita-]bly 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
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(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [{charita-]bly},
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  clearly 2529 # kathorao {kath-or-ah'-o}; from 2596 and 3708;
to behold fully, i.e. (figuratively) distinctly apprehend: --
{clearly} see.[ql

  close 2576 # kammuo {kam-moo'-o}; from a compound of 2596 and
the base of 3466; to shut down, i.e. close the eyes: -- {close}.
[ql

  come 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- {come}
(get, go, step) down, fall (down).[ql

  come 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and 2983;
 to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, {come} upon, comprehend,
find, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  come 2658 # katantao {kat-an-tah'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 473; to meet against, i.e. arrive at (literally or
figuratively): -- attain, {come}.[ql

  come 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring ({come}) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  come 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
or figuratively): -- {come} (down), depart, descend, go down,
land.[ql

  comprehend 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596
and 2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally
or figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come upon, {comprehend},
find, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  concerning 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
{concerning}, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
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your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  concerning 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as ({concerning}, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  concision 2699 # katatome {kat-at-om-ay'}; from a compound of
2596 and temno (to cut); a cutting down (off), i.e. mutilation
(ironically): -- {concision}. Compare 609.[ql

  condemn 2607 # kataginosko {kat-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 2596 and
1097; to note against, i.e. find fault with: -- blame, {condemn}.
[ql

  condemn 2613 # katadikazo {kat-ad-ik-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 1349; to adjudge against, i.e. pronounce guilty: --
 {condemn}.[ql

  condemn 2632 # katakrino {kat-ak-ree'-no}; from 2596 and 2919;
to judge against, i.e. sentence: -- {condemn}, damn.[ql

  conduct 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and
2476; to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to
designate, constitute, convoy: -- appoint, be, {conduct}, make,
ordain, set.[ql

  confound 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596
and 153; to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to
the blush: -- {confound}, dishonour, (be a-, make a-)shame(-d).
[ql

  consider 2648 # katamanthano {kat-am-an-than'-o}; from 2596
and 3129; to learn thoroughly, i.e. (by implication) to note
carefully: -- {consider}.[ql

  consider 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- behold, {consider}, discover, perceive.[ql

  consume 2654 # katanalisko {kat-an-al-is'-ko}; from 2596 and
355; to consume utterly: -- {consume}.[ql

  convenient 2520 # katheko {kath-ay'-ko}; from 2596 and 2240};
to reach to, i.e. (neuter of present active participle,
figuratively as adjective) becoming: -- {convenient}, fit.[ql

  convince 1246 # diakatelegchomai {dee-ak-at-el-eng'-khom-ahee};
 middle voice from 1223 and a compound of 2596 and 1651; to
prove downright, i.e. confute: -- {convince}.[ql

  cool 2711 # katapsucho {kat-ap-soo'-kho}; from 2596 and 5594;
to cool down (off), i.e. refresh: -- {cool}.[ql
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  corrupt 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and
5351; to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- {corrupt}, utterly perish.[ql

  cover 2619 # katakalupto {kat-ak-al-oop'-to}; from 2596 and
2572; to cover wholly, i.e. veil: -- {cover}, hide.[ql

  covered 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + {covered}, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  cumber 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, {cumber}, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  curse 2652 # katanathema {kat-an-ath'-em-ah}; from 2596
(intensive) and 331; an imprecation: -- {curse}.[ql

  curse 2653 # katanathematizo {kat-an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from
2596 (intensive) and 332; to imprecate: -- {curse}.[ql

  curse 2671 # katara {kat-ar'-ah}; from 2596 (intensive) and
685; imprecation, execration: -- {curse}(-d, ing).[ql

  cut 2629 # katakopto {kat-ak-op'-to}; from 2596 and 2875; to
chop down, i.e. mangle: -- {cut}.[ql

  dai-]ly 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [{dai-]ly}, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  daily 2522 # kathemerinos {kath-ay-mer-ee-nos'}; from 2596 and
2250; quotidian: -- {daily}.[ql

  damn 2632 # katakrino {kat-ak-ree'-no}; from 2596 and 2919; to
judge against, i.e. sentence: -- condemn, {damn}.[ql

  deal 2686 # katasophizomai {kat-as-of-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 2596 and 4679; to be crafty against, i.e. circumvent:
-- {deal} subtilly with.[ql
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  declare 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the
base of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- {declare}, preach, shew,
speak of, teach.[ql

  deed 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to finish,
fashion: -- cause, to ({deed}), perform, work (out).[ql

  deed 2735 # katorthoma {kat-or'-tho-mah}; from a compound of
2596 and a derivative of 3717 [compare 1357]; something made
fully upright, i.e. (figuratively) rectification (specially,
good public administration): -- very worthy {deed}.[ql

  deliver 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, {deliver}, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  depart 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
or figuratively): -- come (down), {depart}, descend, go down,
land.[ql

  descend 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
or figuratively): -- come (down), depart, {descend}, go down,
land.[ql

  despise 2706 # kataphroneo {kat-af-ron-eh'-o}; from 2596 and
5426; to think against, i.e. disesteem: -- {despise}.[ql

  destroy 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- cast (pull, put, take) down,
{destroy}.[ql

  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, {destroy}, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  devour 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
{devour}, drown, swallow (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  devour 2719 # katesthio {kat-es-thee'-o}; from 2596 and 2068
(including its alternate); to eat down, i.e. devour (literally
or figuratively): -- {devour}.[ql

  dig 2679 # kataskapto {kat-as-kap'-to}; from 2596 and 4626; to
undermine, i.e. (by implication) destroy: -- {dig} down, ruin.[ql

  direct 2720 # kateuthuno {kat-yoo-thoo'-no}; from 2596 and
2116; to straighten fully, i.e. (figuratively) direct: -- guide,
{direct}.[ql

  discover 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
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to observe fully: -- behold, consider, {discover}, perceive.[ql

  dishonour 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596
and 153; to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to
the blush: -- confound, {dishonour}, (be a-, make a-)shame(-d).
[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  divers 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
{divers}, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  divide 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from
2596 and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a
giver of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an
estate: -- {divide} by lot.[ql

  do 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, {do} away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  do 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and 5087;
 to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
{do}, lay, shew.[ql

  dominion 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596
and 2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
{dominion} over (lordship), be lord over, overcome.[ql

  down 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- cast (pull, put, take) {down},
destroy.[ql

  down 2521 # kathemai {kath'-ay-mahee}; from 2596; and hemai
(to sit; akin to the base of 1476); to sit down; figuratively,
to remain, reside: -- dwell, sit (by, {down}).[ql

  down 2524 # kathiemi {kath-ee'-ay-mee}; from 2596; and hiemi
(to send); to lower: -- let {down}.[ql

  down 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
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at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, {down}, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  down 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come
(get, go, step) down, fall ({down}).[ql

  down 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come
(get, go, step) {down}, fall (down).[ql

  down 2598 # kataballo {kat-ab-al'-lo}; from 2596 and 906; to
throw down: -- cast {down}, lay.[ql

  down 2601 # katabibazo {kat-ab-ib-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of the base of 939; to cause to go down, i.e.
precipitate: -- bring (thrust) {down}.[ql

  down 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead down;
 specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring ({down}, forth), (bring
to) land, touch.[ql

  down 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749;
to lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to
recline at a meal: -- keep, lie, sit at meat ({down}).[ql

  down 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit {down} (at meat).[ql

  down 2630 # katakremnizo {kat-ak-rame-nid'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 2911; to precipitate down: -- cast {down}
headlong.[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  down 2662 # katapateo {kat-ap-at-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3961;
to trample down; figuratively, to reject with disdain: --
trample, tread ({down}, underfoot).[ql

  down 2667 # katapipto {kat-ap-ip'-to}; from 2596 and 4098; to
fall down: -- fall ({down})[ql

  down 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away ({down}), vanish away, make void.[ql

  down 2679 # kataskapto {kat-as-kap'-to}; from 2596 and 4626;
to undermine, i.e. (by implication) destroy: -- dig {down}, ruin.
[ql

  down 2701 # katatrecho {kat-at-rekh'-o}; from 2596 and 5143;
to run down, i.e. hasten from a tower: -- run {down}.[ql ***.
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kataphago. See 2719.[ql

  down 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
give, sink {down}.[ql

  down 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
or figuratively): -- come (down), depart, descend, go {down},
land.[ql

  down 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
or figuratively): -- come ({down}), depart, descend, go down,
land.[ql

  down 2736 # kato {kat'-o}; also (compare) katotero {kat-o-ter'-
o}; [compare 2737]; adverb from 2596; downwards: -- beneath,
bottom, {down}, under.[ql

  drown 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, {drown}, swallow (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  drown 2670 # katapontizo {kat-ap-on-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of the same as 4195; to plunge down, i.e. submerge: --
 {drown}, sink.[ql

  dwell 2521 # kathemai {kath'-ay-mahee}; from 2596; and hemai
(to sit; akin to the base of 1476); to sit down; figuratively,
to remain, reside: -- {dwell}, sit (by, down).[ql

  dwell 2730 # katoikeo {kat-oy-keh'-o}; from 2596 and 3611; to
house permanently, i.e. reside (literally or figuratively): --
{dwell}(-er), inhabitant(-ter).[ql

  earth 2709 # katachthonios {kat-akh-thon'-ee-os}; from 2596
and chthon (the ground); subterranean, i.e. infernal (belonging
to the world of departed spirits): -- under the {earth}.[ql

  effect 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) {effect}, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  beyond 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, {beyond} (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  beyond 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
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case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, {beyond}, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  beyond 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, {beyond} (out
of) measure.[ql

  bind 2611 # katadeo {kat-ad-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 1210; to tie
down, i.e. bandage (a wound): -- {bind} up.[ql

  blame 2607 # kataginosko {kat-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 2596 and
1097; to note against, i.e. find fault with: -- {blame}, condemn.
[ql

  boast 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- {boast}
(against), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  every 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
{every}), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
 with.[ql

  every 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of {every}), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  every 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
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after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, {every}, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  every 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, {every}, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  evident 2612 # katadelos {kat-ad'-ay-los}; from 2596 intensive
and 1212; manifest: -- far more {evident}.[ql

  exceeding 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
{exceeding}, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  exceeding 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) {exceeding}, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  excellency 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, {excellency}, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  excellent 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
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concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more {excellent}, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  excellent 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more {excellent}, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  exercise 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596
and 2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: --
{exercise} dominion over (lordship), be lord over, overcome.[ql

  exercise 2715 # katexousiazo {kat-ex-oo-see-ad'-zo}; from 2596
and 1850; to have (wield) full privilege over: -- {exercise}
authority.[ql

  fail 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, {fail}, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  fall 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come
(get, go, step) down, {fall} (down).[ql

  fall 2667 # katapipto {kat-ap-ip'-to}; from 2596 and 4098; to
fall down: -- {fall} (down)[ql

  fall 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- {fall},
 give, sink down.[ql

  far 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ {far} more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  far 2612 # katadelos {kat-ad'-ay-los}; from 2596 intensive and
1212; manifest: -- {far} more evident.[ql

  far 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, ({far} more)
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql
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  fast 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold ({fast}), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  fasten 2510 # kathapto {kath-ap'-to}; from 2596 and 680; to
sieze upon: -- {fasten} on.[ql

  find 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and 2983;
 to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come upon, comprehend,
{find}, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  fit 2520 # katheko {kath-ay'-ko}; from 2596 and 2240}; to
reach to, i.e. (neuter of present active participle,
figuratively as adjective) becoming: -- convenient, {fit}.[ql

  fit 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- {fit}, frame, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly join together), prepare, restore.[ql

  flee 2703 # katapheugo {kat-af-yoo'-go}; from 2596 and 5343;
to flee down (away): -- {flee}.[ql

  follow 2614 # katadioko {kat-ad-ee-o'-ko}; from 2596 and 1377;
to hunt down, i.e. search for: -- {follow} after.[ql

  follow 2628 # katakoloutheo {kat-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 2596
and 190; to accompany closely: -- {follow} (after).[ql

  for 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, {for}, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  forasmuch 2530 # kathoti {kath-ot'-ee}; from 2596; and 3739
and 5100; according to which certain thing, i.e. as far (or
inasmuch) as: -- (according, {forasmuch}) as, because (that).[ql

  forsake 2641 # kataleipo {kat-al-i'-po}; from 2596 and 3007;
to leave down, i.e. behind; by implication, to abandon, have
remaining: -- {forsake}, leave, reserve.[ql

  forth 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead
down; specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring (down, {forth}),
(bring to) land, touch.[ql

  frame 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, {frame}, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly join together), prepare, restore.[ql

  from...to 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
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(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, {from...to}, godly, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  get 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come
({get}, go, step) down, fall (down).[ql

  give 2664 # katapauo {kat-ap-ow'-o}; from 2596 and 3973; to
settle down, i.e. (literally) to colonize, or (figuratively) to
(cause to) desist: -- cease, ({give}) rest(-rain).[ql

  give 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
{give}, sink down.[ql

  given 2712 # kateidolos {kat-i'-do-los}; from 2596 (intensive)
and 1497; utterly idolatrous: -- wholly {given} to idolatry.[ql
***. kateleutho. See 2718.[ql

  glass 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare
2072]; to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): -
- behold as in a {glass}.[ql

  glory 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
{glory}, rejoice against.[ql

  go 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the base
of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come (get,
{go}, step) down, fall (down).[ql

  go 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and 2064
(including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally or
figuratively): -- come (down), depart, descend, {go} down, land.
[ql

  godly 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, {godly}, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
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loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  guide 2720 # kateuthuno {kat-yoo-thoo'-no}; from 2596 and 2116;
 to straighten fully, i.e. (figuratively) direct: -- {guide},
direct.[ql

  hale 2694 # katasuro {kat-as-oo'-ro}; from 2596 and 4951; to
drag down, i.e. arrest judicially: -- {hale}.[ql

  have 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- {have}, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  headlong 2630 # katakremnizo {kat-ak-rame-nid'-zo}; from 2596
and a derivative of 2911; to precipitate down: -- cast down
{headlong}.[ql

  heaviness 2726 # katepheia {kat-ay'-fi-ah}; from a compound of
2596 and perhaps a derivative of the base of 5316 (meaning
downcast in look); demureness, i.e. (by implication) sadness: --
{heaviness}.[ql

  hide 2619 # katakalupto {kat-ak-al-oop'-to}; from 2596 and
2572; to cover wholly, i.e. veil: -- cover, {hide}.[ql

  hold 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, {hold} (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  how 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just (or
inasmuch) as, that: -- according to, (according, even) as, {how},
 when.[ql

  idolatry 2712 # kateidolos {kat-i'-do-los}; from 2596
(intensive) and 1497; utterly idolatrous: -- wholly given to
{idolatry}.[ql ***. kateleutho. See 2718.[ql

  in 2517 # kathexes {kath-ex-ace'}; from 2596 and 1836;
thereafter, i.e. consecutively; as a noun (by ellipsis of noun)
a subsequent person or time: -- after(-ward), by ({in}) order.[ql

  in 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, {in}(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  in 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
directly in front of: -- before (the presence of), {in} the
sight of.[ql
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  in 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep ({in} memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  in 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold as {in} a glass.[ql

  inasmuch 2526 # katho (kath-o'); from 2596 and 3739; according
to which thing, i.e. precisely as, in proportion as: --
according to that, ({inasmuch}) as.[ql

  inform 2727 # katecheo {kat-ay-kheh'-o}; from 2596 and 2279;
to sound down into the ears, i.e. (by implication) to
indoctrinate ("catechize") or (genitive case) to apprise of: --
{inform}, instruct, teach.[ql

  ing 2671 # katara {kat-ar'-ah}; from 2596 (intensive) and 685;
imprecation, execration: -- curse(-d, {ing}).[ql

  inhabitant 2730 # katoikeo {kat-oy-keh'-o}; from 2596 and 3611;
 to house permanently, i.e. reside (literally or figuratively): -
- dwell(-er), {inhabitant}(-ter).[ql

  instruct 2727 # katecheo {kat-ay-kheh'-o}; from 2596 and 2279;
to sound down into the ears, i.e. (by implication) to
indoctrinate ("catechize") or (genitive case) to apprise of: --
inform, {instruct}, teach.[ql

  insurrection 2721 # katephistemi {kat-ef-is'-tay-mee}; from
2596 and 2186; to stand over against, i.e. rush upon (assault): -
- make {insurrection} against.[ql

  into 2615 # katadouloo {kat-ad-oo-lo'-o}; from 2596 and 1402;
to enslave utterly: -- bring {into} bondage.[ql

  into 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 take {into} the number.[ql

  join 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly {join} together), prepare, restore.[ql

  keep 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749;
to lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to
recline at a meal: -- {keep}, lie, sit at meat (down).[ql

  keep 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), {keep} (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  knowledge 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095;
to drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, swallow (up).[ {knowledge}.[ql

  land 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead down;
 specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring (down, forth), (bring to)
{land}, touch.[ql

  land 2718 # katerchomai {kat-er'-khom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2064 (including its alternate); to come (or go) down (literally
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or figuratively): -- come (down), depart, descend, go down,
{land}.[ql

  lay 2598 # kataballo {kat-ab-al'-lo}; from 2596 and 906; to
throw down: -- cast down, {lay}.[ql

  lay 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and
5087; to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
 do, {lay}, shew.[ql

  leave 2641 # kataleipo {kat-al-i'-po}; from 2596 and 3007; to
leave down, i.e. behind; by implication, to abandon, have
remaining: -- forsake, {leave}, reserve.[ql

  let 2524 # kathiemi {kath-ee'-ay-mee}; from 2596; and hiemi
(to send); to lower: -- {let} down.[ql

  let 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), {let}, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  lie 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749;
to lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to
recline at a meal: -- keep, {lie}, sit at meat (down).[ql

  like 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, {like}) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  lodge 2681 # kataskenoo {kat-as-kay-no'-o}; from 2596 and 4637;
 to camp down, i.e. haunt; figuratively, to remain: -- {lodge},
rest.[ql

  loose 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, {loose}, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  lord 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion over (lordship), be {lord} over, overcome.[ql

  lordship 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596
and 2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion over ({lordship}), be lord over, overcome.[ql
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  lot 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from 2596
and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a giver
of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an estate: --
 divide by {lot}.[ql

  make 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and 2476;
to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to designate,
constitute, convoy: -- appoint, be, conduct, {make}, ordain, set.
[ql

  make 2617 # kataischuno {kat-ahee-skhoo'-no}; from 2596 and
153; to shame down, i.e. disgrace or (by implication) put to the
blush: -- confound, dishonour, (be a-, {make} a-)shame(-d).[ql

  make 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
({make}) sit down (at meat).[ql

  make 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, {make} void.[ql

  make 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
({make}) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  make 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
({make}) perfect(-ly join together), prepare, restore.[ql

  make 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by external
equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal fitness); by
implication, to construct, create: -- build, {make}, ordain,
prepare.[ql

  make 2721 # katephistemi {kat-ef-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and
2186; to stand over against, i.e. rush upon (assault): -- {make}
insurrection against.[ql

  make 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X {make} toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  manner 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the {manner} of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql
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  master 2519 # kathegetes {kath-ayg-ay-tace'}; from a compound
of 2596 and 2233; a guide, i.e. (figuratively) a teacher: --
{master}.[ql

  means 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any {means}, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  measure 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) {measure}, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  measure 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) {measure}.[ql

  meat 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749;
to lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to
recline at a meal: -- keep, lie, sit at {meat} (down).[ql

  meat 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit down (at {meat}).[ql

  memory 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in {memory}), let, X
make toward, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  mend 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, {mend},
(make) perfect(-ly join together), prepare, restore.[ql

  mightily 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
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at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X {mightily}, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  more 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, {more}, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  more 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X {more} excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
 divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  more 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far {more})
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  more 2612 # katadelos {kat-ad'-ay-los}; from 2596 intensive
and 1212; manifest: -- far {more} evident.[ql

  more 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
exceeding, excellency, {more} excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql
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  more 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far {more})
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql

  natural 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
{natural}, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  no 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of {no} (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  none 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no ({none}, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  nought 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to {nought}, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  number 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 take into the {number}.[ql

  number 2674 # katarithmeo {kat-ar-ith-meh'-o}; from 2596 and
705; to reckon among: -- {number} with.[ql

  number 4785 # sugkatapsephizo {soong-kat-aps-ay-fid'-zo}; from
4862 and a compound of 2596 and 5585; to count down in company
with, i.e. enroll among: -- {number} with.[ql

  obtain 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and
2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come upon, comprehend, find,
 {obtain}, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
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case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out ({of} every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, {of} (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out {of}) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner {of}, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
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(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect {of}), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge {of}, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  of 2603 # katabrabeuo {kat-ab-rab-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and 1018
(in its original sense); to award the price against, i.e.
(figuratively) to defraud (of salvation): -- beguile {of} reward.
[ql

  of 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the base
of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- declare, preach, shew, speak
{of}, teach.[ql

  of 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
{of} no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  of 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
directly in front of: -- before (the presence of), in the sight
{of}.[ql

  of 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
directly in front of: -- before (the presence {of}), in the
sight of.[ql

  of 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out {of}) measure.
[ql

  on 2510 # kathapto {kath-ap'-to}; from 2596 and 680; to sieze
upon: -- fasten {on}.[ql

  on 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize {on}, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  one 1527 # heis kath> heis {hice kath hice}; from 1520
repeated with 2596 inserted; severally: -- one by {one}.[ql
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  one 1527 # heis kath> heis {hice kath hice}; from 1520
repeated with 2596 inserted; severally: -- {one} by one.[ql

  oppress 2616 # katadunasteuo {kat-ad-oo-nas-tyoo'-o}; from
2596 and a derivative of 1413; to exercise dominion against, i.e.
 oppress: -- {oppress}.[ql

  oppress 2669 # kataponeo {kat-ap-on-eh'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4192; to labor down, i.e. wear with toil
(figuratively, harrass): -- {oppress}, vex.[ql

  ordain 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and
2476; to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to
designate, constitute, convoy: -- appoint, be, conduct, make,
{ordain}, set.[ql

  ordain 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by
external equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal
fitness); by implication, to construct, create: -- build, make,
{ordain}, prepare.[ql

  order 2517 # kathexes {kath-ex-ace'}; from 2596 and 1836;
thereafter, i.e. consecutively; as a noun (by ellipsis of noun)
a subsequent person or time: -- after(-ward), by (in) {order}.[ql

  out 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), {out} (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  out 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond ({out} of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  out 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to finish,
fashion: -- cause, to (deed), perform, work ({out}).[ql

  out 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
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exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond ({out} of) measure.
[ql

  over 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), {over} against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  over 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion over (lordship), be lord {over}, overcome.[ql

  over 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion {over} (lordship), be lord over, overcome.[ql

  over 2713 # katenanti {kat-en'-an-tee}; from 2596 and 1725;
directly opposite: -- before, {over} against.[ql ***. katenegko.
See 2702.[ql

  over-)take 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596
and 2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally
or figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come upon, comprehend,
find, obtain, perceive, ({over-)take}.[ql

  overcome 2634 # katakurieuo {kat-ak-oo-ree-yoo'-o}; from 2596
and 2961; to lord against, i.e. control, subjugate: -- exercise
dominion over (lordship), be lord over, {overcome}.[ql

  overflow 2626 # katakluzo {kat-ak-lood'-zo}; from 2596 and the
base of 2830; to dash (wash) down, i.e. (by implication) to
deluge: -- {overflow}.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  overthrow 2690 # katastrepho {kat-as-tref'-o}; from 2596 and
4762; to turn upside down, i.e. upset: -- {overthrow}.[ql

  overthrow 2693 # katastronnumi {kat-as-trone'-noo-mee}; from
2596 and 4766; to strew down, i.e. (by implication) to prostrate
(slay): -- {overthrow}.[ql

  own 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
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divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X {own}, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  part 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X {part}), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  particularly 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + {particularly}, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  perceive 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and
2983; to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come upon, comprehend, find,
 obtain, {perceive}, (over-)take.[ql

  perceive 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- behold, consider, discover, {perceive}.[ql

  perfect 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
(make) {perfect}(-ly join together), prepare, restore.[ql

  perform 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596
and 2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to
finish, fashion: -- cause, to (deed), {perform}, work (out).[ql

  perish 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and 5351;
 to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- corrupt, utterly {perish}.[ql

  pertaining 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, {pertaining} to touching), X aside,
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at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  possess 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, {possess}, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  pour 2708 # katacheo {kat-akh-eh'-o}; from 2596 and cheo (to
pour); to pour down (out): -- {pour}.[ql

  preach 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the
base of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- declare, {preach}, shew,
speak of, teach.[ql

  prepare 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly join together), {prepare}, restore.[ql

  prepare 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by
external equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal
fitness); by implication, to construct, create: -- build, make,
ordain, {prepare}.[ql

  presence 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and
1799; directly in front of: -- before (the {presence} of), in
the sight of.[ql

  prevail 2729 # katischuo {kat-is-khoo'-o}; from 2596 and 2480;
to overpower: -- {prevail} (against).[ql

  prick 2660 # katanusso {kat-an-oos'-so}; from 2596 and 3572;
to pierce thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) to agitate violently
("sting to the quick"): -- {prick}.[ql

  pull 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- cast ({pull}, put, take) down,
destroy.[ql

  put 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- cast (pull, {put}, take) down,
destroy.[ql

  put 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, {put} away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  quiet 2687 # katastello {kat-as-tel'-lo}; from 2596 and 4724;
to put down, i.e. quell: -- appease, {quiet}.[ql

  reconcile 2644 # katallasso {kat-al-las'-so}; from 2596 and
236; to change mutually, i.e. (figuratively) to compound a
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difference: -- {reconcile}.[ql

  rejoice 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
glory, {rejoice} against.[ql

  reserve 2641 # kataleipo {kat-al-i'-po}; from 2596 and 3007;
to leave down, i.e. behind; by implication, to abandon, have
remaining: -- forsake, leave, {reserve}.[ql

  residue 2645 # kataloipos {kat-al'-oy-pos}; from 2596 and 3062;
 left down (behind), i.e remaining (plural the rest): --
{residue}.[ql

  respect 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, {respect} of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  rest 2664 # katapauo {kat-ap-ow'-o}; from 2596 and 3973; to
settle down, i.e. (literally) to colonize, or (figuratively) to
(cause to) desist: -- cease, (give) {rest}(-rain).[ql

  rest 2681 # kataskenoo {kat-as-kay-no'-o}; from 2596 and 4637;
to camp down, i.e. haunt; figuratively, to remain: -- lodge,
{rest}.[ql

  restore 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly join together), prepare, {restore}.[ql

  retain 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, possess, {retain}, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  reward 2603 # katabrabeuo {kat-ab-rab-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and
1018 (in its original sense); to award the price against, i.e.
(figuratively) to defraud (of salvation): -- beguile of {reward}.
[ql

  ruin 2679 # kataskapto {kat-as-kap'-to}; from 2596 and 4626;
to undermine, i.e. (by implication) destroy: -- dig down, {ruin}.
[ql

  run 2701 # katatrecho {kat-at-rekh'-o}; from 2596 and 5143; to
run down, i.e. hasten from a tower: -- {run} down.[ql ***.
kataphago. See 2719.[ql

  seal 2696 # katasphragizo {kat-as-frag-id'-zo}; from 2596 and
4972; to seal closely: -- {seal}.[ql

  seat 2515 # kathedra {kath-ed'-rah}; from 2596 and the same as
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1476; a bench (literally or figuratively): -- {seat}.[ql

  see 2529 # kathorao {kath-or-ah'-o}; from 2596 and 3708; to
behold fully, i.e. (figuratively) distinctly apprehend: --
clearly {see}.[ql

  seize 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, {seize} on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  set 2525 # kathistemi {kath-is'-tay-mee}; from 2596 and 2476;
to place down (permanently), i.e. (figuratively) to designate,
constitute, convoy: -- appoint, be, conduct, make, ordain, {set}.
[ql

  shadow 2683 # kataskiazo {kat-as-kee-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4639; to overshade, i.e. cover: -- {shadow}.[ql

  shew 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the
base of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- declare, preach, {shew},
speak of, teach.[ql

  shew 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and
5087; to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
 do, lay, {shew}.[ql

  shut 2623 # katakleio {kat-ak-li'-o}; from 2596 and 2808; to
shut down (in a dungeon), i.e. incarcerate: -- {shut} up.[ql

  sight 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
 directly in front of: -- before (the presence of), in the
{sight} of.[ql

  sink 2670 # katapontizo {kat-ap-on-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of the same as 4195; to plunge down, i.e. submerge: --
 drown, {sink}.[ql

  sink 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
give, {sink} down.[ql

  sit 2516 # kathezomai {kath-ed'-zom-ahee}; from 2596 and the
base of 1476; to sit down: -- {sit}.[ql

  sit 2521 # kathemai {kath'-ay-mahee}; from 2596; and hemai (to
sit; akin to the base of 1476); to sit down; figuratively, to
remain, reside: -- dwell, {sit} (by, down).[ql

  sit 2621 # katakeimai {kat-ak'-i-mahee}; from 2596 and 2749;
to lie down, i.e. (by implication) be sick; specially, to
recline at a meal: -- keep, lie, {sit} at meat (down).[ql

  sit 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) {sit} down (at meat).[ql

  slay 2695 # katasphatto {kat-as-fat'-to}; from 2596 and 4969;
to kill down, i.e. slaughter: -- {slay}.[ql

  so 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
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(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, {so}, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  speak 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the
base of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- declare, preach, shew,
{speak} of, teach.[ql

  spy 2685 # kataskopos {kat-as'-kop-os}; from 2596 (intensive)
and 4649 (in the sense of a watcher); a reconnoiterer: -- {spy}.
[ql

  stay 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, {stay}, take, withhold.[ql

  step 2597 # katabaino {kat-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 2596 and the
base of 939; to descend (literally or figuratively): -- come
(get, go, {step}) down, fall (down).[ql

  stone 2642 # katalithazo {kat-al-ith-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and
3034; to stone down, i.e. to death: -- {stone}.[ql

  subdue 2610 # katagonizomai {kat-ag-o-nid'-zom-ahee}; from
2596 and 75; to struggle against, i.e. (by implication) to
overcome: -- {subdue}.[ql

  subtilly 2686 # katasophizomai {kat-as-of-id'-zom-ahee};
middle voice from 2596 and 4679; to be crafty against, i.e.
circumvent: -- deal {subtilly} with.[ql

  swallow 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095;
to drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, {swallow} (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  take 2507 # kathaireo {kath-ahee-reh'-o}; from 2596 and 138
(including its alternate); to lower (or with violence) demolish
(literally or figuratively): -- cast (pull, put, {take}) down,
destroy.[ql

  take 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 {take} into the number.[ql

  take 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, {take}, withhold.[ql

  teach 2605 # kataggello {kat-ang-gel'-lo}; from 2596 and the
base of 32; to proclaim, promulgate: -- declare, preach, shew,
speak of, {teach}.[ql

  teach 2727 # katecheo {kat-ay-kheh'-o}; from 2596 and 2279; to
sound down into the ears, i.e. (by implication) to indoctrinate
("catechize") or (genitive case) to apprise of: -- inform,
instruct, {teach}.[ql
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  that 2526 # katho (kath-o'); from 2596 and 3739; according to
which thing, i.e. precisely as, in proportion as: -- according
to {that}, (inasmuch) as.[ql

  that 2530 # kathoti {kath-ot'-ee}; from 2596; and 3739 and
5100; according to which certain thing, i.e. as far (or
inasmuch) as: -- (according, forasmuch) as, because ({that}).[ql

  the 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after {the} manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  the 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to {the} charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  the 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in its
orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
take into {the} number.[ql

  the 2709 # katachthonios {kat-akh-thon'-ee-os}; from 2596 and
chthon (the ground); subterranean, i.e. infernal (belonging to
the world of departed spirits): -- under {the} earth.[ql

  the 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
directly in front of: -- before (the presence of), in {the}
sight of.[ql

  the 2714 # katenopion {kat-en-o'-pee-on}; from 2596 and 1799;
directly in front of: -- before ({the} presence of), in the
sight of.[ql

  they 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when {they} were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
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by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  through 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, {through}(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  through 2700 # katatoxeuo {kat-at-ox-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 5115; to shoot down with an arrow or other missile:
 -- thrust {through}.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql

  thrust 2601 # katabibazo {kat-ab-ib-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of the base of 939; to cause to go down, i.e.
precipitate: -- bring ({thrust}) down.[ql

  thrust 2700 # katatoxeuo {kat-at-ox-yoo'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 5115; to shoot down with an arrow or other missile:
 -- {thrust} through.[ql

  thus 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), {thus}, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
 with.[ql

  to 2526 # katho (kath-o'); from 2596 and 3739; according to
which thing, i.e. precisely as, in proportion as: -- according
{to} that, (inasmuch) as.[ql

  to 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just (or
inasmuch) as, that: -- according {to}, (according, even) as, how,
 when.[ql

  to 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
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(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, {to} the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  to 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining {to} touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  to 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as ({to}),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  to 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead down;
specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring (down, forth), (bring
{to}) land, touch.[ql

  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  to 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) {to}
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  to 2691 # katastreniao {kat-as-tray-nee-ah'-o}; from 2596 and
4763; to become voluptuous against: -- begin {to} wax wanton
against.[ql
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  to 2712 # kateidolos {kat-i'-do-los}; from 2596 (intensive)
and 1497; utterly idolatrous: -- wholly given {to} idolatry.[ql
***. kateleutho. See 2718.[ql

  to 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to finish,
fashion: -- cause, {to} (deed), perform, work (out).[ql

  together 2675 # katartizo {kat-ar-tid'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 739; to complete thoroughly, i.e. repair
(literally or figuratively) or adjust: -- fit, frame, mend,
(make) perfect(-ly join {together}), prepare, restore.[ql

  touch 2609 # katago {kat-ag'-o}; from 2596 and 71; to lead
down; specially, to moor a vessel: -- bring (down, forth),
(bring to) land, {touch}.[ql

  touching 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to {touching}), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  toward 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make {toward}, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  trample 2662 # katapateo {kat-ap-at-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3961;
 to trample down; figuratively, to reject with disdain: --
{trample}, tread (down, underfoot).[ql

  tread 2662 # katapateo {kat-ap-at-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3961;
to trample down; figuratively, to reject with disdain: --
trample, {tread} (down, underfoot).[ql

  un-)to 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, ({un-)to}(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
 with.[ql

  uncovered 0177 # akatakaluptos {ak-at-ak-al'-oop-tos}; from 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of a compound of 2596
and 2572; unveiled: -- {uncovered}.[ql
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  under 2709 # katachthonios {kat-akh-thon'-ee-os}; from 2596
and chthon (the ground); subterranean, i.e. infernal (belonging
to the world of departed spirits): -- {under} the earth.[ql

  under 2736 # kato {kat'-o}; also (compare) katotero {kat-o-
ter'-o}; [compare 2737]; adverb from 2596; downwards: -- beneath,
 bottom, down, {under}.[ql

  underfoot 2662 # katapateo {kat-ap-at-eh'-o}; from 2596 and
3961; to trample down; figuratively, to reject with disdain: --
trample, tread (down, {underfoot}).[ql

  up 2611 # katadeo {kat-ad-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 1210; to tie
down, i.e. bandage (a wound): -- bind {up}.[ql

  up 2618 # katakaio {kat-ak-ah'-ee-o}; from 2596 and 2545; to
burn down (to the ground), i.e. consume wholly: -- burn ({up},
utterly).[ql

  up 2623 # katakleio {kat-ak-li'-o}; from 2596 and 2808; to
shut down (in a dungeon), i.e. incarcerate: -- shut {up}.[ql

  up 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, swallow ({up}).[ knowledge.[ql

  up-)on 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of ({up-)on} (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  upon 2638 # katalambano {kat-al-am-ban'-o}; from 2596 and 2983;
 to take eagerly, i.e. seize, possess, etc. (literally or
figuratively): -- apprehend, attain, come {upon}, comprehend,
find, obtain, perceive, (over-)take.[ql

  utterly 2618 # katakaio {kat-ak-ah'-ee-o}; from 2596 and 2545;
to burn down (to the ground), i.e. consume wholly: -- burn (up,
{utterly}).[ql

  utterly 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and
5351; to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- corrupt, {utterly} perish.[ql

  uttermost 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
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by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X {uttermost}, where(-by),
 with.[ql

  vail 2665 # katapetasma {kat-ap-et'-as-mah}; from a compound
of 2596 and a congener of 4072; something spread thoroughly, i.e.
 (specially) the door screen (to the Most Holy Place) in the
Jewish Temple: -- {vail}.[ql

  vanish 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
(make) of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), {vanish} away, make void.[ql

  very 2735 # katorthoma {kat-or'-tho-mah}; from a compound of
2596 and a derivative of 3717 [compare 1357]; something made
fully upright, i.e. (figuratively) rectification (specially,
good public administration): -- {very} worthy deed.[ql

  vex 2669 # kataponeo {kat-ap-on-eh'-o}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4192; to labor down, i.e. wear with toil
(figuratively, harrass): -- oppress, {vex}.[ql

  void 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to be
(render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: --
abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become (make)
of no (none, without) effect, fail, loose, bring (come) to
nought, put away (down), vanish away, make {void}.[ql

  wanton 2691 # katastreniao {kat-as-tray-nee-ah'-o}; from 2596
and 4763; to become voluptuous against: -- begin to wax {wanton}
against.[ql

  wax 2691 # katastreniao {kat-as-tray-nee-ah'-o}; from 2596 and
4763; to become voluptuous against: -- begin to {wax} wanton
against.[ql

  were 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they {were}) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  when 2531 # kathos {kath-oce'}; from 2596 and 5613; just (or
inasmuch) as, that: -- according to, (according, even) as, how,
{when}.[ql

  when 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, ({when} they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
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at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

  where 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, {where}(-by),
 with.[ql

  wholly 2712 # kateidolos {kat-i'-do-los}; from 2596
(intensive) and 1497; utterly idolatrous: -- {wholly} given to
idolatry.[ql ***. kateleutho. See 2718.[ql

  with 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
your) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
{with}.[ql

  with 2674 # katarithmeo {kat-ar-ith-meh'-o}; from 2596 and 705;
 to reckon among: -- number {with}.[ql

  with 2686 # katasophizomai {kat-as-of-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 2596 and 4679; to be crafty against, i.e. circumvent:
-- deal subtilly {with}.[ql

  with 4785 # sugkatapsephizo {soong-kat-aps-ay-fid'-zo}; from
4862 and a compound of 2596 and 5585; to count down in company
with, i.e. enroll among: -- number {with}.[ql

  withhold 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, {withhold}.
[ql

  without 2673 # katargeo {kat-arg-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 691; to
be (render) entirely idle (useless), literally or figuratively: -
- abolish, cease, cumber, deliver, destroy, do away, become
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(make) of no (none, {without}) effect, fail, loose, bring (come)
to nought, put away (down), vanish away, make void.[ql

  witness 2649 # katamartureo {kat-am-ar-too-reh'-o}; from 2596
and 3140; to testify against: -- {witness} against.[ql

  work 2716 # katergazomai {kat-er-gad'-zom-ahee}; from 2596 and
2038; do work fully, i.e. accomplish; by implication, to finish,
fashion: -- cause, to (deed), perform, {work} (out).[ql

  worthy 2661 # kataxioo {kat-ax-ee-o'-o}; from 2596 and 515; to
deem entirely deserving: -- (ac-)count {worthy}.[ql

  worthy 2735 # katorthoma {kat-or'-tho-mah}; from a compound of
2596 and a derivative of 3717 [compare 1357]; something made
fully upright, i.e. (figuratively) rectification (specially,
good public administration): -- very {worthy} deed.[ql

  your 2596 # kata {kat-ah'}; a primary particle;
(prepositionally) down (in place or time), in varied relations
(according to the case [genitive case, dative case or accusative
case] with which it is joined): -- about, according as (to),
after, against, (when they were) X alone, among, and, X apart,
(even, like) as (concerning, pertaining to touching), X aside,
at, before, beyond, by, to the charge of, [charita-]bly,
concerning, + covered, [dai-]ly, down, every, (+ far more)
exceeding, X more excellent, for, from...to, godly, in(-asmuch,
divers, every, -to, respect of), ...by, after the manner of, +
by any means, beyond (out of) measure, X mightily, more, X
natural, of (up-)on (X part), out (of every), over against, (+
{your}) X own, + particularly, so, through(-oughout, -oughout
every), thus, (un-)to(-gether, -ward), X uttermost, where(-by),
with.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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